
 
Whilst home, visiting relatives, ex-chorister Bill Davies paid a surprise visit to rehearsal. 
Bill has a long and distinguished association with Cambrian, and we were delighted to 
see him. To show he had lost none of his enthusiasm, he sat in with the Bass section 
during the evening.  A highlight of the rehearsal occurred, when Bill read a poem he had 
written, about his childhood memories. He has very kindly agreed for us to copy the 
poem below. It is entitled “The ghost train”. 
 

 
 



 
 
Here is a Rhondda Leader article which features Bill and the choir on their way to 
Germany in 1986. The article describes Bill’s love affair with the country and a certain 
fraulein. 
 
 



 
 
 
Many thanks to Bill for visiting us at rehearsal, and we look forward to seeing him again 
in the near future. 
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